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Members of the Oregon Legislation,   

      I'm writing in opposition to this bill that would require renewable diesel.  We have 

made great investments in our equipment to burn cleaner than ever before. We us 

def for acregen unit that in turn leaves little to no carbon. 

 

There isn't even an infrastructure in place currently that would be able to take of ver 

the fuel we currently use. 

 

Its just a feel good idea that someone thats making this fuel needs you to beleive. 

This way they sell their product! 

 

Thank you for your time! Again I urge to to vote no 

                  Sincerely  

                Joe Stinnett  

              ONRI Board member 


